
 

 

ACTION ALERT                                                September 16, 2019   

 

From NFDW President Cindy Jenks:  

          NFDW Members are requested to call their members of the U.S. 
House of Representatives and ask them to vote for H. R. 51.  This 
legislation will give statehood to the District of Columbia. 

           “Our members must call now because there is a hearing on 
Thursday, September 19 at 10 AM.  We stand with our sisters and brothers 
who live in DC.  They pay taxes, but they have no representation in our 
government,” said President Jenks. 

           NFDW has repeatedly adopted resolutions calling for making the 
District of Columbia our Fifty-first State.  

           “The time is now for Congress to do the right thing and pass this 
legislation.  It is time to end this taxation without representation,” stated 
Jenks. 

 


